
When they saw the star, they rejoiced with exceeding great joy.  Matthew 2:10

December 2014 
Dear Faithful Friends and Lifeline Holders, 

We send you a special greeting from the little dot that separates the beautiful “Blue Pacific 
Ocean” and the Philippine Sea.  

Even on this little dot, we do still celebrate and remember that blessed event that took place in 
a small town many years ago, in which God put Himself in flesh to redeem sinful flesh.  What 
love, what sacrifice to redeem sinners like us!  It is all because of God’s amazing grace for 
“where sin abounded grace DOES much more abound.”   

As we look back on the year 2014, we can still attest to the fact that His grace does still 
abound. 

• God’s grace has abounded through His work in the hearts of the people of Guam. 
• God’s grace has abounded in saving some souls. 
• God’s grace has abounded through the labor of an old missionary family and given 

strength. 
• God’s grace has abounded through the trials of ministry. 
• God’s grace has abounded though the health issues that we faced. 
• God’s grace has abounded through the failures of an old missionary. 
• God’s grace has abounded through the faithful friends like you who have prayed and 

supported us with your friendship and your finances. 

For this abounding grace, we give God the glory! With all our hearts, we thank Him for loving 
us so much. 

For your faithful friendship and support, we cannot find the words that would truly express our 
gratitude, but the best we can do is say THANK YOU from the depth of our hearts and renew 
our commitment to faithfully serve our Lord here to the best of our ability and remain faithful in 
stewardship of your support 

The work of Gospel Light Baptist Church is still going on. We are very few in number, but the 
ones that are here seem to be growing in the Lord.  We are still seeking more to turn from a 
dead religion to the precious Gospel of Jesus Christ.  We thank God for the ones that have 
turned, and we pray that they will always faithfully serve our Lord. 

We pray that the Lord we are honoring this season will bless you abundantly this Christmas 
and continue those blessings through the New Year. 

Thank you again for your faithful friendship and for allowing us to join with you in reaching the 
souls of Guam. 
We love and appreciate you and pray for you. 

Because of Christ, 

Elwood and Doris Hurst

MISSION OFFICE ADDRESS:                                                                 HOME ADDRESS: 
P. O. BOX 725                                                                                           P. O. Box 6046 
Kings Mountain, NC 28086                                                                       Merizo, Guam 96916 
Telephone: (704)730-1440                                                                        Home: 671-828-0078 
                                                                          Cellular: 671-486-9264 
                                                                                             elwoodhurst@yahoo.co

ELWOOD AND DORIS HURST
WORLD WIDE NEW TESTAMENT BAPTIST MISSIONS 

GUAM MICRONESIA

mailto:elwoodhurst@yahoo.co
mailto:elwoodhurst@yahoo.co

